KINDERGARTEN & NEW STUDENT REGISTRATIONS AT WASD! - March 30 to April 2, 2015 -

The best beginning for the brightest future.

Registrations for the 2015-16 school year will be taken at Cochran, Hepburn-Lycoming, Jackson and Stevens primary schools from March 30 through April 2, 2015.

MONDAY & TUESDAY WEDNESDAY **THURSDAY**

9:15 a.m. to 3 p.m. 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.

Children must be age 5 on or before Sept. 1, 2015, in order to enroll.

All registrations after April 6 will be taken at the WASD District Service Center, 2780 West Fourth St., Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Please be prepared to spend at least 30 minutes at registration and provide:

Child's Birth Certificate

Guardian ID (driver's license, state ID, etc.)

Proof of Residence

Child's Immunization Records Record of School Age Dental Examination and Medical Examination, if completed.

Register your child between March 30 and April 2 and FREE BOOK!







2780 West Fourth Street Williamsport, PA 17701 570.327.5500 www.wasd.org

For more information, or if you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Shelly McKernan, registrar, at 570-327-5500, ext. 33473, or smckerna@wasd.org.

FOLLOW US!

